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Dear JSE Stakeholder 

 

Further to market notice A2048, the JSE has been informed that the rail infrastructure to Bamboesspruit is operational 

again. The two delivery points of Suidwes Landbou that remain without any rail service are: 

 

Strydpoort silo  

Wolmaransstad silo 

 

Please feel free to contact the storage operator for more detail around the issue. There are no indicative dates when 

the rail infrastructure is expected to be operational again for these two delivery points. 

Number: A2088 

Date: 15 September 2014 

  

  

SUBJECT: AN UPDATE ON RAIL DISRUPTIONS AT SELECTED SUIDWES LANDBOU DELIVERY POINTS 

Designation: Director 

Market: Commodity Derivatives 

Tel: 011 520 7299 

E-mail address: chriss@jse.co.za 


